
WXRL FCC Applications 

Updated 1/26/22 

 

On January 19, 2022, Dome Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of WXRL, 1300 

kilohertz, Lancaster, New York, filed an application with the Federal Communications 

Commission for renewal of license. Members of the public wishing to view this 

application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the 

application can visit https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/fm-profile/wxrl. 

 

 

On January 21, 2022, Dome Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of WXRL, 1300 

kHz, Lancaster, New York, filed an application with the Federal Communications 

Commission for renewal of license. Members of the public wishing to view this 

application or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on the 

application can visit https://publicfiles.fcc.gov/fm-profile/wxrl/applications-and-related- 

materials/#renewals 

 

 

W238DD – Notice 

 

On January 19, 2022, Dome Broadcasting, Inc., licensee of FM Translator Station 

W238DD, 95.5 MHz, Lancaster, NY, filed an application with the Federal 

Communications Commission for renewal of license. Members of the public wishing to 

view this application, or obtain information about how to file comments and petitions on 

the application, can visit: www.fcc.gov/stationsearch, and search in the list of 

W238DD’s filed applications. 
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